
 

 

American Funds EuroPacific Growth Fund - Name Change 
 

Effective 6/2/2025, Capital Group will be changing the name 
of the American Funds EuroPacific Growth Fund to 
the American Funds EUPAC Fund (Ticker RERFX). 

The fund's investment objectives, guidelines, and ticker 
symbols will not be changing as a result of the change in 
the fund's name. The name change is in response to the 
SEC's "Names Rule" which requires investment companies 
to ensure their names are not misleading and align with their 
investment strategies. 

There is no action to take, this is for informational purposes 
only. The prospectus has been updated on your online 
account. Go to Plan, Investment Information, select the 
fund, and click on details for a copy. 

Thank you. 
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